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To:  Government of Alberta 
 
From: J. G. Gilmour, Chair, LARP Review Panel 
 
Re:  Information Request No. 1 
 
Date: July 30, 2014 
____________________________________________________ 
 
In accordance with Rule 29 of the Rules of Practice for 
Conducting Reviews of Regional Plans, the LARP Review Panel 
is seeking the current status of various initiatives described in the 
Plan which came into effect September 1, 2012. 
 
The Panel is interested in knowing the status of the various 
departmental initiatives after two years of implementation, prior to 
reviewing each of the six applications.  The requests are divided 
into two parts; one general information requests and the other for 
commitments made in LARP to the aboriginal people. 
 
It is requested that the information requests be forwarded to the 
Review Panel by September 15, 2014. 
 


